
BSSA Research Grants 2023  
are now open for applications.
The BSSA are offering grants  

of up to £30,000 to fund 
research relevant to  
Sjögren’s Syndrome.

Applications are now open with a  
closing date of 28th July 2023. 

The successful applicants will be announced  
at our AGM on 21st October 2023.

BSSA, PO Box 15040, Birmingham, B31 9DP
Tel: 0121 478 0222   Email: office@bssa.uk.net

www.bssa.uk.net

Registered charity no. 1101571

Please go to www.bssa.uk.net for the application form  
and terms and conditions.


